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Quarterly Update – February 2020 

 

Neighborhood Traffic Safety Projects Start Construction Soon 

Seven new neighborhood traffic safety projects have been chosen through a community-wide nomination process. The projects will improve 

pedestrian crossings by installing flashing beacons to ensure drivers stop for people crossing the street and driver feedback signs to slow 

traffic. Ramps constructed at corner crosswalks will make them safer and more accessible. All seven projects will be built in 2020. Here is 

more information on a few of the projects. 

 

Mohawk St: East of Martinazzi at PGE 

Construction: March – May 

This completes an earlier partnership 

project that connected two parts of 

PGE’s Tualatin campus with a crosswalk 

that is used daily by hundreds of 

employees. This year, a pedestrian-

activated signal with flashing beacons 

will be installed at the mid-block crossing 

to alert drivers on Mohawk Street. 

Borland Rd: Bridgeport Elementary  
to 60th Ave 

Construction: June – August 

This project connects Bridgeport Elementary 

School with Atfalati Park, installing a high 

visibility crosswalk and pedestrian-activated 

signal. Curb ramps will be added to improve 

ADA accessibility, and street lighting will be 

upgraded. 

Nasoma Ln: Near Marquis Assisted 
Living 

Construction: April – June 

A new mid-block high visibility crosswalk will 

be placed on Nasoma Lane near Boones 

Ferry Road and 90th Avenue to connect two 

parts of the large assisted living complex. 

The crosswalk will enhance pedestrian 

safety and access. New curb ramps will 

improve ADA accessibility for residents. 

Project locations selected for 2020 also include: 90th Ave and Sweek Dr; Nyberg Ln: 50th Ave to 65th Ave; Martinazzi Ave: Avery St to 

Dakota Ave; and Tualatin Rd and 112th Ave. (Construction: March – June) 

Locations for the new traffic safety projects selected for 2020 are shown on the accompanying map. The nomination process for 2021 

projects starts again this April!  

Tualatin Moving Forward Art Contest 

Artists are invited to submit entries for artwork to 

be stamped into wet concrete for new sidewalks. 

To learn more, go to TualatinMovingForward.com 

“Doves” by artist Arturo 

Villaseñor can be seen at 

the Sagert St/Wampanoag 

intersection 
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New pedestrian crossings with 

flashing beacons will be installed at 

seven locations in 2020. 


